
The High Plains NWA/AMS Chapter Minutes 

14 September 2022 

 

The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a virtual meeting over Google Meet on Wednesday, September 

14th and began around 1100AM.  There were a total of 16 chapter members that were able to attend. 

The meeting started off with Jeremy Martin mentioning we should be able to have the next meeting in 

person due to COVID restriction being reduced.  Everyone was in agreement and hopefully the next 

meeting will be in person.  Next topic of discussion was about the next High Plains Conference.  North 

Platte will be in charge of planning for this conference.  Possible dates for this conference would be 

middle to end of September or early spring.  More discussion will be needed to set a date for the 

conference. Jeremy then talked about the Jim Johnson Scholarship and how each office needs a member 

to help out with submissions from students for the scholarship.  If you are interested please let one of 

the officers know you are interested in helping out.  It was also brought up that dues are still needed 

this year for many members.  If you haven’t paid your dues please pay via cash, check, or through the 

new PayPal system.  To pay through PayPal click here.  The last topic of discussion was officer 

nominations for President, Vice President, and Treasurer.  The Webmaster and Secretary will remain the 

same for this year.  As for nominations, Jeremy Wesley was put up for President, William Taylor for Vice 

President, and Katy Shawkey or Amanda Wekesser for Treasurer.  Jeremy will soon be sending out an e-

mail to vote for these positions.  The meeting then came to an end around 1130AM.  The next High 

Plains chapter meeting is expected to be in the next month or two and hopefully in person.  

 

 

Jeremy Martin         Wesley Hovorka 

President          Secretary 

 

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/HighPlainsChapter/15

